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1. Boil water intended for consumption: It is recommended to bring water to a rolling boil for at least one
minute before using it for drinking, cooking, making ice, brushing teeth, or any other activity that
involves consuming water.

2. Use boiled or bottled water: Please use boiled water or commercially bottled water for all food
preparation, including washing fruits and vegetables, and making beverages such as coffee and tea.

The notice will be lifted once laboratory testing shows negative results for any biological contamination 
within a 48 hour period.

For more information and updates, visit www. winterspringsfl.org/boilwaternotice or Winter Springs Utilities 
at 407-327-1800 or after-hours service at 407-327-2669.
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Precautionary boil water notice issued for portion of Nighthawk Circle

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.– Residents in the area of Nighthawk Circle are advised of a water outage 
and precautionary boil water notice due to a water main break.

On August 16, 2023, around 10:00 a.m. the City of Winter Springs was informed of a water main break 
in the 600 block of Nighthawk Circle. 

City of Winter Springs Utilities Crews have since fixed the water line and restored service to the area.

Due to the break, a precautionary boil water notice has been issued for 17 homes along Nighthawk 
Circle area until further notice.

Addresses impacted by this boil water notice are:

646 - 668 Nighthawk Circle

661 - 665 Nighthawk Circle

Residents should follow these precautions until further notice: 
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